* * TECHNICAL INFORMATION NOTICE * *

DATE: January 14, 2022

TO: Mitsubishi Motors US & Puerto Rico Dealer Principals, General Managers,
Service Managers, and Parts Managers

RE: TSB-21-42A-011 Modified Hood for Hood Flutter - 2022 Outlander

TIN NO. TIN-22-42A-001

AFFECTED VEHICLES: 2022 Outlander

PURPOSE

MMNA recently released TSB-21-42A-011 (Modified Hood for Hood Flutter - 2022
Outlander), which describes different countermeasures based on the vehicle production
date.

As a reminder, vehicles produced after 11/11/2021 have the reinforced hood installed on
the production line and do not require hood replacement or the other previously released
TSB's. This new hood with the added reinforcement has essentially eliminated the flutter
condition. These vehicles are now arriving at your dealerships so please be aware of this
clean point.

In the extremely rare case that a customer expresses a hood flutter concern on a 2022

Outlander built after 11/11/2021 - please do not replace the hood - just follow the procedure
outlined in TSB-21-42A-011 for this scenario.
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